                                Big Things Come In Small Packages

This is a mini-blog at the same price as the regular and larger ones.  But it is one of hundreds.
What you should note is this hotel bill was paid for with public funds.
The $147.00 should have been $95.00, which is the state’s limit.  There is a question about the propriety of the “Honor Bar” charges.  But the big question is the use of public funds to pay for parking an extra vehicle for $54.00.
Of course this must have been a business meeting of some kind or it would not have been eligible to be paid for with public funds.
You will notice that this business meeting was late getting started at 8:53 PM, unless this was a “night shift.”  The fact that the Supreme Court (this bill was created by a Justice of the Supreme Court of Virginia) will not give me the name of the co-worker causes some concern.  But take my word, it is only a small part of a tiny drop in the bucket, as my great uncle on my mother’s side of the family used to say.  
P.S. I have a lot of these bills. 
